ST. LAWRENCE UNI%ERSITY

Canton, New York 13617
January 5, 2010

Kathleen Perkins Colson ’79
P.O. Box 396

115 Pauls Way

Dorset, VT 05251

Dear Kathleen:

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I have the honor to extend to you the opportunity to receive the
Sol Feinstone Award for Humanitarian Service from St. Lawrence University, at Reunion
ceremonies on Saturday, June 5.

Let me share a word about this high honor. The Sol Feinstone Award is offered to a graduate who,
through devotion of his or her resources or personal effort, has demonstrated deep commitment to
the advancement of the freedom of people to pursue and attain personal, professional and economic
freedom.

Nominations are solicited annually by the Membership and Honors Committee of the Alumni
Executive Council. The Membership and Honors Committee recommends a finalist to the full
Board of Trustees for its vote of approval. At its meeting on December 11, the Board voted its
enthusiastic and unanimous approval to extend this invitation to you.

We hope you will be able to be in Canton by late afternoon on June 4, to enjoy dinner at
MacAllaster House with fellow alumni who will be receiving Alumni Citations at Reunion. We
will ask a faculty or staff member to serve as your campus host, and that person will assist you in
any ways that you’ll need to prepare for the weekend. The Feinstone Award will be presented on
Saturday morning, June 5, when we all gather in Gunnison Chapel for the annual Awards
Ceremony and State of the University Alumni Meeting. At this ceremony, you will have the
opportunity for brief words, about three minutes is perfect, to the audience.

Our hospitality includes a room at the Best Western University Inn for the nights you’ll be in
Canton. You will not be asked to pay the Reunion Registration fee, of course, but we do ask you to
communicate your plans for your campus visit so we can organize your tickets for meals and other
events.

All of us anticipate with great enthusiasm sharing our 2010 Reunion with you. My staff and I look
forward to working with you to complete all arrangements to your satisfaction. I’ll call you in the
near future to answer your questions and hear, I hope, that you accept our invitation to honor you.

Sincerely,

Reaa

William L. Fox
President

WLF/Imc

CC: L. Cania, M. Archibald, K. Hissong
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